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Integrity, Service, Excellence 

@62d AW Commander www.facebook.com/62ndairliftwingcommander 

Team McChord,   

You continue to set the standard when it comes to executing the mission!  In addition to the 
thousands of passengers you have flown, millions of pounds of cargo you have loaded and lifted, 
hundreds of home station checks (HSC) you have conducted, and thousands of days you have been 
away from your friends and families, you continue to deliver Precision Global Airlift!  In fact, the 
amazing things you accomplish in support of Operation ENDURING FREEDOM is just the tip of the 
iceberg of what you do every day.  Within hours of Nelson Mandela’s passing, Team McChord 
Airmen answered the call and had several crews in the system supporting the President’s trip to 
South Africa.  Team McChord is also busy supporting Operation DEEP FREEZE.  So far this season 
(Aug-Dec) Team McChord Airmen have flown 19 missions and airlifted 1.2 million pounds of cargo 
and 1,157 passengers in support of our partners from the National Science Foundation.  Thanks to 
Lt Col Brent Keenan, Lt Col Rob Schmidt, our reserve partners, and their entire team, we have flown 
over 552 mishap free missions to Antarctica! 

 
AMC Respectful Workplace Policy Statement 
I hope Wingman Day last Friday was as 
inspirational for you as it was for me.  
Part of being a Wingman involves creating 
a respectful work environment AND 
holding people accountable when they do 
not live up to our Core Values.  It is 
essential that we all continue to promote 
a climate that is free from disrespectful behavior.  Recently, 
the Commander of Air Mobility Command released a 
respectful workplace policy statement that outlines some 
of these expectations.  You can find the memo on our 62 AW 
sharepoint site under the shared documents.   
 

Breakfast with Santa! 
The 3rd annual Breakfast with Santa will be 
on Saturday, 14 Dec in the McChord Club. 
This great event will take place from 1030 – 
1200 and advance purchase is required.  
Please call (253) 982-0718 for more details 
about how to get tickets.   

 

                                     
 David Kumashiro, Col, USAF 

Commander 

Professionals of the Week

 

 

 

TSgt Peter Stein, 62 MDS 

SrA Christina Aime, 62 MDS 

Learn more at: 

http://www.62aw.af.mil/news 
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